
Please can we remind parents to
book their child’s lunch each day even 

if your child has free school meals.

CLOVER HILL VA INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL

WEEK COMMENCING 20TH NOVEMBER 2023 
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Hedgehog- PE Owl - PE Kingfisher- PE Otter- PE

Kingfisher- library Hedgehog- Library Otters - Library Owl- Library

Otter- Outdoor
 Explorers

Kingfisher- Outdoor 
Explorers

Hedgehog- Outdoor
Explorers

Owl- Outdoor
Explorers

MULTI SPORTS
AFTER SCHOOL
CLUB YR 1 & 2

DSL Designated Safeguarding Leads for Clover Hill VA Infant and Nursery School 
Designated Safeguarding Lead Mrs. McCarney, Alternate Safeguarding Lead Mr Bennison, Mrs. Inger, Mrs. Frary 

SENCO Mr Laband Pastoral Mrs. Inger EYFS Lead Miss Weston KS1 Lead Mrs. Chaplin 

School Lunch!
Week commencing

 20th November 2023

WEEK 3
See website for full menu, click

the link below
School Meals- Clover Hill V.A

Infant & Nursery School
(cloverhillschool.co.uk)

Lunch Orders

You can book meals a long way in
advance or put a reminder on your

phone. 

Existing NurseryExisting Nursery  
ChildrenChildren

Check your eligibility for 30 hours free childcare as
we have spaces available from January.

Click the QR code below to
check your eligibility 

Please ensure during school hours
you’re reachable via mobile, 

in case of emergency, its very important
that we are able

 contact you regarding your child. 

Attendance!
It’s a legal requirement that children attend 

school regularly, we urge you 
not to keep your child off school unless its

absolutely necessary.  

Did you know?
-If your child’s attendance is below 90% 
over the year that will equate to a whole 

month missed in education. 
-80% attendance over 5 years = 1

whole year of education lost!

Year 2 Children
Please remember to apply for St

Michaels Junior School now, closing
date 15th January

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-
admissions/transfer-to-junior-school

Follow the link below to apply:

If you would like to have a
look around please call
 St Michaels office on:

01603 745812

Dates for your diary! 
-Thurs 23rd to Fri 24th Nov Scholastic Book Fair
ALL OF DECEMBER WEAR CHRISTMAS JUMPER EVERY DAY
-Wed 6th Dec Reception Nativity 

-Mon 11th Dec Christmas fair 3:30pm

Come join our Parent Teacher Association
(PTA)

You may have noticed our wonderful fundraising 50p Friday events. We would
 like to thank our newly established PTA for helping the school to organize 

thisand for helping to raise funds for the children at the school. 
If you, or a family member, would like to join the All Angels’ PTA, we have

vacancies. Our friendly meetings take place once a half term and are a
 great way to participate in school life.

Please scan the QR code to register your interest.

Christmas Raffle Donations!

-Tues 12th Dec Flu Immunisations 
-Thurs 14th Dec Christmas lunch 

On December 11th we will be having a 
Christmas raffle, any donations would be 

very much appreciated. 

Any bottles, bath sets, chocolates,
biscuits or any unopened items

-Fri 15th Dec Carols on the playground (3pm-3:30pm)
-Tues 19th School disco (3pm- 4pm)
-Wed 20th Dec Early finish 1:30 for Christmas holiday
-Thurs 4th Jan Children return to school

-Thursday 7th December Year 2 Carols at the Church - a joint event with
children from Chapel Break - 2.15pm parents invited



Exciting new developments in 
the Clover Hill Library. We have always

had dual language stories available for
our children and  families, but we 

have recently purchased some more
books in all the different languages that

are spoken in our school. Each story 
is written in English and another
language. It can be read in both
 and can be listened to at school 

using the Pen Pals. Ask your child to
bring one home on their next library

day! 

Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale!Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale!
If you have any children’s pre-loved Christmas jumpers or t-shirts that you would be happy to

 donate to the school, this would be appreciated.  Please bring them to the school office.  

We will be holding a Christmas Jumper Sale on 
Friday 30th November  

Held in the Cabin on the school field, 
where items can be bought for £2.50

Nursery Christmas Party!
Wednesday 20th December

8:30-11:30

No Nursery 
afternoon session.

All money raised will go to funding school trips

Our Friday afternoon playground sales will
continue throughout November, so please

remember to bring your 50ps!

50 FRIDAYS!

Different treats every week!

This week we raised £55.50 for Children In Need!

Thank you for all your kind donations. The children really enjoyed dressing up in there spots and stripes! 


